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An enquiry has been referred to you.
The deadline for this enquiry is 05/05/2021
Enquiry Detail: 

From: Heidi Reardon 
Sent: Wednesday 28 April 2021 16:05
To: Customer Care Counter 
Subject: For the Attention or Mr Michael McAdam

CAUTION: [EXTERNAL EMAIL] Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

For the Attention of Mr Michael McAdam, Senior Executive Officer.

Dear Michael,

I hope you are well.

I refer to your correspondence of 18th February & further follow up letter of 22nd April received today regarding Clondalkin Fonthill Train station (attached for ease of reference).

I can confirm that this correspondence was responded to on 9th March, a further copy of which I have attached for you.

Kind regards,

Heidi 

Heidi Reardon
For Jim Meade, Chief Executive, Iarnród Éireann, Connolly Station, Dublin 1, D01 V6V6.
( 00 353 1 703 2454 * heidi.reardon@irishrail.ie ü www.irishrail.ie


Iarnrod Eireann Irish Rail, cuideachta ghniomhaiochta ainmnithe, faoi theorainn scaireanna, claraithe in Eirinn ag Staisiun Ui Chonghaile, Baile Atha Cliath 1, Ur. 119571 Ur. CBL: IE 4812851 O
Iarnrod Eireann Irish Rail, a designated activity company, limited by shares, registered in Ireland at Connolly Station, Dublin 1, No. 119571 VAT No. IE 4812851 O
N.B. You may have been CC'd this email and not actually referred the enquiry. In that case this email is just for your information.
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